
 

Dear {{Person/Core - Preferred First Name}}: 

You have been selected to receive an additional CARES Act Emergency Grant (CARES Emergency 
Grant).  The CARES Emergency Grant can be used to cover the cost of attending HTC, such as 
tuition, course materials, housing, food, healthcare, or technology. To receive your additional 
CARES Emergency Grant, you will need to contact an One Stop navigator at (952) 995-1300 or via 
email at onestop@hennepintech.edu.    
  
If you have not registered for fall classes, I encourage you to talk to the One Stop navigator about 
your class schedule. This fall, HTC is offering all modes of delivery from online, hybrid, and face-to-
face labs.  The College is following all safety guidelines set by the Minnesota Health Department. 
HTC is providing technology and academic support to help students progress and complete their 
program.  Should you need in-depth tutoring or academic advising, we have staff who will help you 
by scheduling an individual appointment or drop-in sessions throughout the year. 
  
HTC faculty and staff are committed to you completing your program. We are here for you and would 
like to assist you with your class schedule or any student services support you may need.  Contact 
your One Stop navigator today to confirm your additional CARES Emergency Grant and to register 
for fall classes.   
  
We are here for you! 
  
Jessica Lauritsen  
Vice President of Student Affairs  
  
Helpful Links:  

 Register for Fall 
 Meet with your Advisor 
 Questions about the CARES Act Grant: email onestop@hennepintech.edu 
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